
Upper Adams
School District
Custodial Update - 11/25/2020

These pictures show one of
our Aramark Staff Members
doing a deep cleaning of a
classroom using an
electrostatic machine. This is
specialized equipment that
reaches all areas in our
schools.

Keeping Our Schools Clean and Safe
Our Aramark Custodial Staff has been working diligently to keep our schools clean and safe during the
COVID-19 Pandemic. The staff continually cleans high touch points during each school day. Currently
the staff is conducting a deep clean of all district classrooms, o�ces and common areas.

We appreciate all that the staff from Aramark does to keep us safe.

https://s.smore.com/u/6a66b8add44e523c6b88f62fd6e4e870.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/9fbef42da9258449c159ff4a816e0d99.gif
https://s.smore.com/u/a5c543e46d1882ef788a342614a86ac2.jpg



